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Statement by the delegation of Bhutan 


Bhutan welcomes the delegation of Albania to the session and thanks the delegation for the report.
We welcome the approval of Albania`s National Plan for Persons with Disabilities, 2021-2025.
We note the progress made by Albania in ensuring and institutionalizing the participation of women in governing and decision-making bodies. We commend the adoption of comprehensive legislation to ensure a coordinated response from all relevant agencies to domestic violence and the expansion of local Coordinated Referral Mechanisms to all 61 municipalities, and the improvement in the local information system for registering cases of domestic violence. 
While noting Albania`s concerted efforts, Bhutan recommends the following:
1. Continue promoting increased women’s representation at all levels of public administration and their participation in the private sector.
2. Continue its efforts to allocate public funds towards gender focussed policies aimed at reducing gender gaps.
3. Continue its efforts in ensuring inclusive education, and in increasing the number of children with disabilities in public and private educational institutions.
Bhutan wishes Albania a successful review.
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